
 
 

 
 

Notice of Changes to the Weekend Hub Service at 

The Gables Surgery 

 

 

From the 1st January 2024 West Leeds Primary Care 

Network will takeover the Enhanced Access service that 

currently runs from The Gables Surgery on a Saturday and 

Sunday. 

 

As part of reviewing our services to patients, we are 

making some changes to the weekend service. We will be 

extending our busy Saturday service from 1pm to 5pm and 

ceasing the Sunday service which is less utilised.  

 

New Hours from 1st January 

Saturday 8.00 – 17.00  

Sunday – CLOSED  

 

BEST WISHES 

WEST LEEDS PCN 

 

 

 

 

 

 


